
VILLAGE OF MILLERTON 

SUMMER NEWSLETTER 

SUMMER CAMP: Summer fun has just begun! The Village of Millerton Summer Camp program is in 
full swing with 6 weeks jam-packed with more opportunities to make new friends and engage in a wide 
variety of activities. We are thrilled that enrollment has increased to over 40 youth! Registration is still 
open for those who wish to send their child(ren) to camp this year! Contact Summer Camp Director         
Sebastien Bauer at (720) 530-8079 for applications or questions. 

HIGHWAY: Brush Collections are generally completed within one week, if you have not been picked up 
within that time, please call the Highway Department to inform them of the missed collection. If you have 
any questions about the contents or placement of brush please contact the Highway Department at               
(845) 705-5732 before placing anything curbside.  

WATER: For all billing and water-related inquiries, please direct your questions to Village Hall at       
518-789-4489. If you need to have your water turned on or off at your property, the best contact number 
to have that scheduled is Village Hall at 518-789-4489.  

THANK YOU: Alicia  Sartori, as you conclude your tenure as a member of the Board of Trustees, we want to    
express our gratitude for your dedicated service to the Village of Millerton over the past six years. Your  unwavering 
commitment and tireless efforts have made a lasting impact on our community and your leadership as Deputy 
Mayor will be missed. Your passion for serving the residents of our village have set a standard of excellence that will 
be remembered for years to come. We are grateful for the positive changes you have brought about during your 
time on the board. As you embark on new endeavors, please know that your hard work and dedication have not 
gone unnoticed. Your legacy will continue to inspire us all to strive for excellence and make a difference in the lives 
of those around us. Thank you for your service, Deputy Mayor Sartori.   

ELECTION: We would like to extend our gratitude to Matt Hartzog for his decision to return for anoth-
er term as a trustee. Your willingness to continue serving our community is truly commendable, and we 
are grateful for your dedication and commitment to making a positive impact in the lives of our residents.  

We are also delighted to extend a warm welcome to Matt Soleau as you join the Board of Trustees. We are 
confident that your leadership will help shape the future of our community in a positive way, and we look 
forward to the great things we will accomplish together. Welcome, Matt Soleau, to the Board of Trustees 
of the Village of Millerton.  

COMMUNITY EVENTS:  
July 6 - Red Cross Blood Drive. 9:00am - 1:00pm. 28 Century Blvd., Millerton, NY 12546. 
July 10 - Library Board of Trustees Meeting. 6:00pm- 7:00pm. 75 Main St., Millerton, NY 12546. 
July 13 - Free Concert in the Park. 5:00pm- 7:00pm. 5989 N Elm Ave, Millerton, NY 12546. 
July 17 - Supper Club 6:00pm - 7:00pm. 28 Century Blvd, Millerton, NY 12546, Side Room. 
July 18 - Quilting and Sewing Group. 10:00am - 3:00pm. 28 Century Blvd, Millerton, NY 12546, Side Room 

July 20 - Music in the Annex: Carol & Nick Duo featuring Dan Furman. 6:00pm - 7:00pm. 28 Century 
     Blvd., Millerton, NY 12546, Main Room  
July 27 - Take a Tromp through the Swamp. 11:00am - 12:30pm. 28 Century Blvd., Millerton, NY 12546, 
     Main Room. 
July 27 - Amenia Vs. Millerton: Fourth Annual Golf Tournament. 4:00pm - 6:00pm. 274 Undermountain 
     Rd., Copake, NY 12516, 518-329-4444. 
July 30 - Citizen Preparedness Corps Training. 6:00pm - 7:00pm. 28 Century Blvd., Millerton, NY 12546, 
     Main Room. 
August 14 - Library Board of Trustees Meeting. 6:00pm- 7:00pm. 75 Main St., Millerton, NY 12546. 
August 17 - Robert Rogers' Puppet Show presents "The Mouse on the Moon." 11:00am - 12:00pm. 28    
          Century Blvd., Millerton, NY 12546, Main Room. 
August 17 - Music in the Annex: River Trio. 4:00pm - 5:00pm. 28 Century Blvd., Millerton, NY 12546, 
          Main Room. 

To view more community events, please visit https://nemillertonlibrary.org/calendar/#/events/ 

To have your events added to the October-September Village Newsletter please send your event info to:  

deputyclerk@villageofmillerton-ny.gov 



 

 

 


